
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Date: March 25, 2024

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Subject: Letter for Warning Label Message 

FCC ID: CH8727827

To Whom It May Concern: 

 Warning label messages will be also shown in online and point-of-sale marketing materials 
and on outside packaging of device per KDB 935210 D02 Signal Boosters Certification 
v04r02 in Section IV clause (d).

Sincerely, 

 Westell Inc
                    750 North Commons Drive Drive, Aurora, IL 6050, United States

Joseph Gage, Compliance Engineer
750 North Commons Drive Drive
Aurora, IL 60504




